
iver Engineering, PLLC 

11 June 2010 

Hon. Gerald Wuetcher 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 6'15 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: Proposed Adjustment of the Wholesale Water Service Rates of the City of Irvine 
Case No. 2010-00148 

Dear Mr. Wuetcher, 

Oh behalf of Irvine Municipal Utilities, Mr. Williams and I are requesting an extension to the 
deadline for the response to the information requested in Appendix B of the Order for the 
following reasons: 

Mr. Williams had previously scheduled a family vacation for the week of 14 through 18 
June. His participation is vital for the preparation of exhibits. 
The Irvine Municipal Utilities commission has a regularly scheduled meeting 24 June. 
Mr. Williams would like to relay the information gained from the 1 June 2010 telephone 
call from you; and, 
Mr. Williams would like to present your suggestion of a preliminary discussion with the 
attorney or other representatives of the Estill County Water District commission to his 
board prior to incurring any additional costs of the rate study. 

We propose to extend the deadline to 1 July 2010. We await your response. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us. Mr. Williams will be out of the office 
Monday through Friday of the next week; however, he can be reached on his cellular phone at 
606-567-5279. My phone number is listed below. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Connie L. Allen, PE 

108 West Poplar 
Harrodsburg, KY 40330 

(859) 734-2334 
connie@saltrivereng.com 

mailto:connie@saltrivereng.com

